BMHA REP Coach Selection Announcement
On Sunday January 31, 2016 the 2015/2016 BMHA REP Committee Conveners met to review all 76 of the 2016/2017 head coach applications. 
As per the policy “BMHA Coach Selection Guidelines” V3 approved January 12th, 2016, the following will now occur:
· Successful 2016/2017 head coach selections will be posted on the BMHA website Tuesday March 29, 2016
· Selected candidates will be required to attend an interview and will be contacted by the BMHA office prior to Friday February 19th, 2016
· Coach Interviews will occur between 9:30 am and 2:00 pm on Saturday February 27th, 2016
· The BMHA website will have coach tag numbers with a date, time and location posted on the home page the week of Monday, February 22, 2016. Please note IT IS YOUR RESPONSBILITY TO CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR YOUR COACH TAG NUMBER Friday night February 26th as location and time of all interviews are subject to change.
· If you have not been contacted by email for an interview prior to February 26th, 2016 and/or your coach tag number is not listed on the BMHA home page you have either been:
1. Already selected to be a 2016/2017 head coach by the REP Committee following the approved “BMHA Coach Selection Guideline” process. This can only be confirmed at the time of public posting March 29, 2016
2. Your application was considered but not approved for an interview based on the level and division you applied for or;
3. Your application was not considered for an interview based on:
a) the quantity and quality of your application received for your category, at the level you applied for.
b) your application was dismissed by the BMHA REP Committee based on the coach selection guideline criteria or;
c) the incumbent coach at the level you applied for has been approved by the REP Committee to continue his role as a head coach at the level he or she has re-applied for the 2016/2017 hockey season. 
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Kindest Regards,
BMHA Director of REP &
BMHA REP Committee Members.
